LOPY |
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

28rd November,18l16,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 9th instant
sclosing one from The Bethlehem Steel Co.(Maryland Ship-

1i1ding Plant) respecting the freeboard assignment for their
+Nos. 158 & 169, together with an mmu M&a&o@d
port on these vessels, and with regard thereto I have to
ard herewith a fresh printed 10%&2 siving particulars of
revised freeboards which have besn provisionally assigned
shese cases. A copy of the computation ie alse smrn'
* information and guidance.

I au, Dear 8irs,

- Yours faithfully,
Surveyors,

BALTIMORE.  Secretary.
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